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Gina Casalegno and Holly Hippensteel <official@andrew.cmu.edu>��
Thursday, August 31, 2017 5:03 PM

Annual Update: Preventing and Responding to Sexual Misconduct

Dear Members of the Carnegie Mellon Community: 

As we enter the academic year, we write to reinforce the university’s unwavering commitment to an 
environment in which we all can learn, work and fully participate in the life of the community. 

That full participation depends on a foundation of mutual respect and care for one another. We all share 
responsibility for fostering a community free from harassment, discrimination and the threat of violence. Our 
commitment at Carnegie Mellon is clear: sexual harassment and sexual violence are against the law and violate 


